
Town of Kaukauna  
Town Board Meeting 

April 13, 2020 
Minutes 

 
The meeting of the Town Board was canceled due to COVI-19. The Board made a motion via email to 

approve the April vouchers to pay the bills. Motion by Supervisor Robley to pay vouchers 8880-8911, 

second by Supervisor Van Vreede. Chairman Van Asten approved the payment. The Town does have an 

early pay invoice ordinance. See email attached.  

 

Submitted by: 

 

Debbie Vander Heiden 

Clerk/Treasurer 


